
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our association recently approved a new strategic plan and bylaws that allowed us to 

drastically reduce the sizes of our EC and BOD and streamline our procedures. 

Beginning with the 2016 committee year, we will have 4 members of the EC instead of 

23, and 17 members of the BOD instead of 58. As part of this process, we are 

eliminating quota directors and local board presidents on the BOD. Instead, we are 

creating three new councils (AE Council, Affiliate Council, and Local Board President 

Council) from which one representative from each council will sit on the BOD as a 

voting member. 

 

We worked with a consultant to prepare our presentation to the BOD. Through that 

process, we implemented usage of inexpensive video/phone conferencing and other 

tools we are using to be more productive and collaborative.  
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